
Dear Valued Guests,

This is to inform you that the resort will be conducting preventative
maintenance on two of its six swimming pools. The schedules are as
follows:

•
•

Family Pool on May 15 - Jun 20, 2025 
Royal Pool on Jun 21 - Jul 22, 2025

During this period, we will be carrying out repairs and improvements
to these pools, one at a time, to ensure the safety and comfort of all
the guests. Rest assured we will take all necessary steps to keep your
stay comfortable and free from disruption.

With six outdoor pools available, you can still enjoy swimming in the 
other four pools.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

Warm regards,

Hotel Management


